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2nd January, 2007 
 
 TRAI extends the last date for receipt of comments on Consultation Paper No. 

18/2006 on “Resale in International Private Leased Circuits (IPLC) Segment” up 

to 15th January, 2007. 

 TRAI had released a Consultation Paper No. 18/2006 on “Resale in 
International Private Leased Circuits (IPLC) Segment” on 22nd December 2006. 

Written comments of stakeholders on this consultation paper had been requested by 

5th January, 2007.  Some stakeholders have requested for more time to submit their 

comments. 

 The Authority has considered the request of the stakeholders and has decided 

to extend the last date for submission of written comments on this consultation paper 

to TRAI from 5th January 2007 to 15th January, 2007. 

 Stakeholders are requested to submit their comments by 15th January, 2007. 

Soft copy of the written comments shall be highly appreciated. 
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Contact Address in case of any clarification: 
M.C.Chaube 
Advisor (FN) 
Telecom Regulatory Authority of India 
Mahanagar Door Sanchar Bhawan 
(Next to Zakir Hussian College) 
Jawahar Lal Nehru Marg (Old Minto Road) 
New Delhi-110002 
Telephone:011-23230404 
Fax: 011-23220209 
Email:chaubemc@trai.gov.in 
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